

THE LIBRARY: Special Collections

1956 Main Mall

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

Vancouver, B.C.

Canada V6T 1Y3

February 24, 1981

Mr. Henry Wakabayashi 280 North Hythe Burnaby, B.C. V5B 1G5

Dear Mr. Wakabayashi,

On behalf of the University Librarian I would like to thank you for the materials, listed here, which you have given to the Library. We are grateful to you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

George Brandak

Curator of Manuscripts

Lurye Brandak

## Materials received:

We very much appreciate having the opportunity to photocopy your album that was brought to us on January 27, 1981. The correspondence of Jisaburo Wakabayashi will be valuable information to many researchers. The material has been copied and can be picked up at any time. The photocopies are available for people to read and can be located in the Japanese Canadian Manuscript Collection, The Jisaburo Wakabayashi Papers, box 20, folder 3a.

Thank you again for giving us the opportunity to photocopy the album. If we can be of any assistance in the future, please let me know.

## THELIBRARY

The University of British Columbia

Gifts & Exchanges

Special Collections



